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CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution 
when opening attachments or on clicking links from unknown senders. 
Good afternoon,

On behalf of the Cariboo Region of the BCSSA, I wanted to thank everyone involved in 
supporting our swim meet in Mackenzie.

Thank you to the District of Mackenzie for waiving the pool fees and for allowing us to book 
the pool for the weekend.   Thank you to the lifeguards and the facility personnel who 
supported the running of the meet.  We appreciated the use of the facility, the rooms, the 
photocopier, and the communication between our group and the facility personnel.

The meet was very successful and was one of the largest we have held in Mackenzie.  We had 
a total of 174 participants in the meet from the region including 4 swimmers from 
Mackenzie.   We are hopeful for those interested in building up the Mackenzie swim team and 
will support the restart of the club.

The region looks forward to returning to Mackenzie in future years for swim meets hosted by 
the Mackenzie Rainbows.

Thanks again for all of the support we received from all of you in Mackenzie,

Deirdre McDonald

Regional Director
BCSSA Cariboo Region
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